To
The Registrar 
Baba Farid University of Health Sciences
Sadiq Road Faridkot
Subject: - Regarding admission of our two students (B.Sc.Nursing Session 2015-16)
Respected sir,
	With reference to your letter no.- 15-BFUHS/Asstt./2016/6288 dated 08-03-2016.Our two students namely as follows:-
1. Sanjay S/o Gajraj
2. Amandeep Kaur D/O Ranjodh Singh
	According to above said subject we have already submitted the name of above wards in the registration return with their original documents before the last date of submitting registration returns. Date of the last physical centralized counseling was 30-10-2015 and candidates were allotted to our college but two candidates did not report to the college due to this reason we was having two vacant seats and that could be a financial loss to the college. We have already sent a letter to university by e-mail and registered post letter no.-GNCN/1383 dated 31-10-2015regarding taking admission of these two above said students in the course of B.Sc.Nursing session 2015-16. 
	We follow the rules and regulation regarding admission of above two students of the university because the last date of taking admission was 31-10-2015.
So kindly accept again the original documents of above said students for their future carrier.
	
